
BUILDING CLOSURE  

The Greater Victoria School District Board Office located at 556 Boleskine Road 

will be closed to the public for the morning of Monday, September 19th, re-

opening at 1:00 p.m. that same day.  The purpose of this closure is to allow staff 

to attend a District event.   

 

 


